
 
W dniu 2014-03-13 22:58:21 użytkownik Adham Sharara <as@ittfmail.com> napisał: 
Dear Mr. Otys, 
  
I have read your letter very carefully. I am extremely concerned with your letter and take it 
very seriously. In fact, I would like to know more about your complaint. 
  
In your letter you refer often to "ITTF Officials" and the "ITTF".  I would like you to be more 
specific and let me know exactly who you mean. I would also like you to give me concrete 
examples of interference by ITTF officials. Do you mean that some ITTF officials impose 
their own ideas on the coaches? Or do you mean that the rules as they are currently written are 
in themselves an interference to the autonomy of the national association? Please explain to 
me clearly. Also please relate your complaint directly to the report you read by indicating 
which sections and why it is an interference. 
  
The ITTF's position, and fully backed by our Executive Committee, is not to interfere in any 
training or internal decisions made by the national associations. In fact, our role is to offer 
competition opportunities, educational opportunities and marketing opportunities to our 
member national associations. It is not our mandate to interfere with any matters that belong 
to the national association, of which many of them you have listed. However, based on your 
letter I cannot assess the actual interference that you describe. I would need more precise 
examples.  
  
I take your complaint very seriously and I want to find out more so that I can discuss your 
complaint, and hopefully further explanation, with our EC and our staff and make the 
necessary changes and corrections if justified. But to know If they are justified I need much 
more information and hope you will provide it soon. Please feel free to be specific and name 
the ITTF Officials to whom you refer. We are one family and we can resolve our issues, but 
we need to be open. Based on the letter you sent alone, it raises concern, but it is not specific 
enough for me and our EC to be able to deal with the issue. 
  
I thank you for brining this matter to our attention and I await further specific information 
from you before I can take this matter any further. 
  
It would also be my pleasure to meet with you in Tokyo at the WTTC to discuss this 
complaint and your overall recommendations to make our PTT program better. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Adham Sharara  
President 
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